
 
The Sierra Alligator Lizard is a protected Species in Nevada. It may well exist in certain areas of 
Storey County. If anyone were to see one, they should document it with a picture and as exact a 
location as possible and report it to the Natural Heritage Program. It should not be disturbed or 
captured.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


